
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Subject: RE: Meeting on Dec. 12th
Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:46:32 AM

Thanks.  Feel free to use any of it for any presentations you give!
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:43 AM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Meeting on Dec. 12th
 
BTW, I liked your talk slides (“The Ship Has Sailed”) – I think it gave a great sense of the broad impact
of the project, and the photo montage of our team was neat to see.  ☺
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 
 
 

From: "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 at 10:20 AM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: Meeting on Dec. 12th
 
Thanks for letting me know.  That’s cool you’re giving a talk at a high school. 
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 6:00 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Meeting on Dec. 12th
 
Hi Dustin –
 

Ack.  ☹  I just noticed that I have an event which overlaps with the PQC meeting on Dec. 12th.  I’m
give a talk at Gaithersburg High School at 10:30am that day.
 
I’m sorry about this (it happened because I entered something in my calendar for the wrong week). 
 Anyway, I will still catch the first hour of the meeting at least, and I’ll try to get filled in on anything
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that I miss.
 
Looking forward the next stage of the project.  See you next week! 
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 

 


